SKIFF MEDICAL CENTER
AUXILIARY SCHOLARSHIPS – 2019
NEWTON, IOWA
Skiff Medical Center Auxiliary in Newton will offer scholarships for students interested in pursuing an education in nursing and other health-related careers.

The following scholarships will be awarded: 

· One (1) $1,000 Lydia E. Swihart Nursing Scholarship for students pursuing a two-year associate nursing degree or a four-year degree nursing program
· One (1) $1,000 Sterling and Maxine Swanger Nursing Scholarship

· One (1) $1,000 scholarship ($500 Janet and Joyce Slycord Nursing Scholarship plus $500 matching from Skiff Auxiliary)

· One (1) $1,000 scholarship ($500 Nursing Scholarship in honor of Lois Vogel plus $500 matching from Skiff Auxiliary)

· One (1) $1,000 scholarship ($500 Health-related Scholarship given in memory of Ronald R. Ross plus $500 matching from Skiff Auxiliary)
· One (1) $1,000 Ron Ross Healthcare Administration Scholarship from Skiff Medical Center

· One (1) $1,000 scholarship ($500 Geneva Trost Field of Medicine Scholarship plus $500 matching from Skiff Auxiliary)

· One (1)  $1000 scholarship ($500 in honor of Eleanor Nolin, Nursing Scholarship plus $500 matching from Skiff Auxiliary)

· Two (2) $1,000 scholarships given to either a Skiff Medical Center employee or immediate family member funded by the Skiff Auxiliary (may be a non-Jasper County resident to qualify) 
·  Additional $1,000 scholarships for students interested in pursuing an education in nursing and other health-related careers will also be awarded. Funded by proceeds raised in the Skiff gift shop.   Number available will be determined in March.
Eligibility: Any student living in Jasper County is eligible to apply. The student must have documented academic credibility.

Deadline for application is Thursday March 28, 2019.   Applications must be received by Skiff Medical Center by this date to be considered for a scholarship. 

Applicants are responsible for seeing that the application and all supporting documents are submitted by the deadline.  Skiff Medical Center Auxiliary reserves the right to not process applications found to be incomplete as of the application deadline date.
Mail to:
Skiff Medical Center Auxiliary Scholarship
204 N. 4th Ave. E.
Newton, IA  50208 

Questions regarding scholarships may be directed to:  Barb Barr

Ellen Graber

Scholarship Chair
Membership Chair
(641) 521-0512

(641) 831-0412
Scholarship Committee:  Jane Repp – Auxiliary President



  Barb Barr – Auxiliary Scholarship Chairperson




  Laurie Conner, President/CEO Mercy One Newton Medical Center

  Leisa Zylstra, Foundation and Mission Manager, Mercy One Newton 

                        Medical Center

One additional Mercy One staff will be chosen in future
